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Activity 

How many of these activities can you complete before half term? 
 

Story reading and telling- To read and retell ‘We’re going on a Bear 
Hunt’ or ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’.     
Art idea – Paint or draw a picture of your favourite story character.                
Geography idea – Learn your own address.                                                          

British Values –To learn to be respectful towards you family and 
friends.   
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Home Learning  

To continue our learning, we 

would like you and your child to 

make a model.                                              

You could choose from the ideas 

below or follow your child’s 

interests.                                                                                    

A Dragon.                                         

A Dragons Egg.     .                                         

A model based on ‘We’re going 

on a Bear Hunt’.                                          

A model based on ‘Jack and the 

Beanstalk’.     

You could make this from junk 

materials or construction. 

 

 

 

  

                                .    

Have Fun! 

 

              

 

Project ideas 

 

During Spring Term 2, our learning will be based on our topic:                              

Did Dragons Exist?                

  We will be reading ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’, ‘There’s no such thing 

as a Dragon’ and ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’                                                                           

Our focus will also be on the seasons, moving from winter into spring.                                                                                                                     

Special dates this term include:  Shrove Tuesday, and Easter Dates.                                                      

This home learning is for the next 6 weeks.  This is not compulsory but 

children are encouraged to complete the tasks and bring the project back 

to school on or before Monday 30th March. 

The ‘Project’ is an opportunity for children to complete with help from 

their family and friends and build on work done in class each week.                            

Projects will be on display in the entrance to nursery, where everyone 

who visits can view the talent we have here at Dormanstown! 

Thank you for your continued support.                                                       

The Nursery Team 

 


